
THANK YOU 
TO ALL THE STAFF AT 

BLACK HORSE MARQUEES 
FOR SUPPLYING THE MARQUEE TO

BROMLEY TOWN & OLD BROMLEIANS
 CRICKET CLUB 

FOR NATWEST CRICKETFORCE 2012 

AS YOU CAN SEE WE USED THE MARQUEE 
FOR EVERYTHING!!!!

WE SIMPLY WOULDN'T HAVE ACHIEVED 
NATWEST CRICKETFORCE WITHOUT IT!



WE WENT FROM THIS...............................TO THIS!!!! 

In just one weekend!
Your company's fantastic contribution of the marquee enabled us to achieve 

our NatWest CricketForce clubhouse and grounds transformation.
Our aims and objectives for this year’s event really were a tall order and it 

required big, bold and visionary thinking and action.  
It has been a delight to work with your team.

Once again thank you very much for your valuable support. 
Looking forward to working together for NatWest CricketForce 2013!!!

Bromley Town & Old Bromleians Cricket Club 


